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 Kim Reynolds, Governor
Adam Gregg, Lt. Governor
Kelly Garcia, Director

February 23, 2021

Re: RFB Document Updated
All interested Bidders:

This letter is to alert all interested bidders of MHDS 21-011, Iowa Juvenile Home Lawn Care, that the Agency made minor formatting changes to the Request for Bid (RFB) document originally posted on February 15, 2021. The updated and current RFB was posted on February 19, 2021 and can be found as titled “Request for Bid 2-19-21.” The original RFB document is also posted for comparison. If you have any questions please contact the Issuing Officer for this RFP. 

Thank you,

Eric DeTemmerman, Issuing Officer 
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